
CITY OF INGLESIDE ON THE BAY 
PUBLIC HEARING AND CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

September 4, 2018 

PUBLIC HEARING 

I. Public Hearing was called to order by Mayor Ehmann at 7:00 p.m. 

II. Roll Call: Present were: Mayor Ehmann, Alderman Young, Merrick, Hewitt, Gillespie and Robbins 

III. Business: Discussion 

Item A: 2018-2019 Proposed Budget 
The proposed budget was reviewed and discussed. Minor adjustments were made. 

Item B: 2018 Property Tax Rate 
The tax rate was discussed. It was agreed to keep a tax rate of $0.214800 as the proposed tax rate. 

IV. Mayor Ehmann adjourned the hearing at 7:22 p.m. 

CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

I. City Council Meeting was called to order by Mayor Ehmann at 7:22 p.m. 

II. Mayor Ehmann gave the invocation. 

III. Mayor Ehmann led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

IV. Roll Call: Present were: Mayor Ehmann, Alderman Young, Merrick, Hewitt, Gillespie and Robbins 

V. Minutes of Previous City Council Meeting of August 7, 2018 were approved as written. 

VI. No Citizen Participation was heard. 

VII. Reports from Standing Committees 

Item A: Planning & Zoning had no report. 

Item B: Parks & Recreation reported a new contactor will be found to finish the park equipment. 

Item C: VFD reported they have three new members; two of the vehicles need to be worked on. 
Flyers for hurricane preparedness were distributed through-out the city. More are available at city 
hall. 



September 4, 2018 

VIII. New Business: Discussion and Possible Action 

Item A: Approve/Disapprove Resolution 18-301 Adopting and Approval of the San Patricio County 
Hazard Mitigation Plan 
Mayor Ehmann went over the resolution and explained why it was needed. Alderman Hewitt made 
the motion to approve Resolution 18-301 Adopting and Approval of the San Patricio County Hazard 
Mitigation Plan. Alderman Robbins seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously. 

IX. Announcements 
Results of the brush pick up and speed humps survey. Mayor Ehmann stated the majority of people 
did not want brush pick-up and the majority of people do want more speed humps. The speed humps 
will be looked into to decide where they may be placed. 

IX. Mayor Ehmann adjourned the meeting at 7:34 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted & attested: 
	

Approved: 

Diane Hosea 	 Jo Ann Ehmann 
City Secretary 	 Mayor 
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